
MEMORANDUM  

To:   File No. S7-04-23 

From:   Ammon Simon, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  

Re:  Meeting with representatives of Crypto Council for Innovation 

On Tuesday, February 28, 2023, Commissioner Hester Peirce and Ammon Simon, 
Counsel to Commissioner Peirce, met with the following individuals from the Crypto Council for 
Innovation:  

• Sheila Warren, CEO, CCI 
• Linda Jeng, Chief Regulatory Officer, CCI 
• Brett Quick, Head of Government Affairs, CCI 

The general topic discussed was the Commission’s proposed rules on Safeguarding 
Advisory Client Assets. 

 


